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          Overton Playcentre 
          School Lane 
          Overton on Dee 
          Wrexham 
          LL13 0ES 
 

          27th October 2020 

Dear Community Council  

I am writing to you on behalf of the staff, committee and children at Overton Playcentre to give a 

heartfelt thank you for your continued financial and charitable support. 

The monies that you have granted us over recent years have allowed us to continue to improve our 

provision and most importantly aid us in providing the affordable, high quality childcare in the 

community that we pride ourselves on.  

As with everybody these last unprecedented 12 months have brought with them huge challenges 

that we could not have ever foreseen. We are proud that we were able to continue to provide wrap-

around before and after school childcare to keyworkers throughout the lockdown period and have 

since fully re-opened our provision to all our families and welcomed new families which is 

wonderful. However, changes in circumstances for many of our families have seen our numbers 

reduce in both of our settings and this brings ongoing financial challenges. 

In light of this I am please requesting £350 to support us in continuing to offer the childcare service 

to local families that we are so proud of. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Sarah Carpenter 

Playcentre Administrator 


